
 
 
 

 
 
 
Each October, a national celebration featuring afterschool programs is held throughout the nation.  Be 
part of an historic Lights On Afterschool celebration in South Dakota!  Join us and other after-school 
providers, school and community leaders and families on Saturday evening, October 8th at the 
Mitchell Corn Palace for a special ‘Lights On’ lighting ceremony. This event will focus local, state and 
national attention on the importance of quality afterschool programs and the vital role providers like 
you play in the lives of children and parents throughout South Dakota.  This is a fun and exciting way 
to end our annual SoDakSACA conference and raise awareness about the importance of afterschool 
programs and the wonderful work you do. Plan now to attend!   
 

 
2011 Lights On Afterschool Event 

The Corn Palace 
Saturday, October 8 

5:30pm – 7:30pm 
612 Main Street 

Mitchell, SD 
 

By attending, you will demonstrate support for the vital role these programs play for children, 
their families, communities & the state’s economy. 

 
 

RSVP by September 23 to Erin Bofenkamp at 367-9667 or 
erinb@sdvoicesforchildren.org 
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